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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF OUR BOARD 

 

Greetings from Deer Lake.  The “dog days of summer” are winding down.  It has been 

a great summer so far, with the monsoon rains coming in right on schedule to help green things 

up and cut down on the fire danger.  Total rain for July was almost five inches in my meadow, 

so everything is growing. 

 I want to remind you of a couple of things:  First, be sure to plan to attend the Deer 

Lake Annual Picnic.  It will be the Sunday of Labor Day weekend, at twelve noon in the aspen 

grove below the lake.  Details on what to bring, etc., are elsewhere in this newsletter.  Second, 

the fall Deer Lake Association membership meeting will be Monday, October 6.  It will be held 

at the Bohannan – Huston complex and will begin at 7:00 PM.  Plan to be there to catch up on 

the latest.  Your participation helps ensure that your voice is heard.  The board values your 

opinion, but if you don’t speak up we don’t know what it is. 

 See you at the picnic. 

 

   Larry Wiles, President 

CONDOLENCES 

 

The Deer Lake community was greatly saddened by the untimely 

passing of Dana Suazo early this summer, the result of an automobile 

accident.  Dana had been an active part of the Deer Lake family since 

early childhood.  Our sincerest condolences go out to her husband, Silas, 

her daughter, Sara, her son, Miguel and the rest of her family and all 

her friends.  Dana was the newly elected board member, just beginning 

her term as association secretary. 



DEER LAKE THINNING PROJECT 
 

 Per Brian Velarde of the Cuba Soil and Water Conservation office, all paperwork has been 

completed to permit resumption of the thinning project begun last fall.  His plan is to first con-

tact those people who were on the list for thinning last year, then to take new applications.  It’s 

possible that the cost to the landowner may be somewhat higher this year, due to increased con-

tractor costs resulting from higher fuel prices, etc. Brian will have details when he contacts you. 

NEW BOARD SECRETARY 
 

Marty Langeler has agreed to fill the position as Deer Lake Association secretary vacated by 

Dana Suazo’s passing.  He was nominated and approved by the Board of Directors as provided 

by the Deer Lake Association Bylaws.  He will be a valuable asset to the association.  Thanks, 

Marty, for stepping up. 

Deer Lake Association Membership 

Meeting  

October 6, 2008 - 7:00 PM 

Bohannan Huston Inc. 

Journal Center 

 Masthead and Jefferson NE 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

Deer Lake Labor Day Picnic 

August 31, 2008 

12:00 p.m. 

 

Sodas will be provided. Don’t forget to bring a potluck dish 

(with food in it, please), utensils, paper plates, etc. 

********************* 

CLASSIFIEDS 

For Sale 

 

1999 250cc Yamaha Bear Tracker 

Less than 200 hours 

Superb Condition 

 Contact: 

       Bob Bailey 823-1351 

       John Bailey 298-3254 

Free For The Hauling 

 

20 foot trailer, needs some roof/ceiling 

work, could be good trailer to put on your 

lot. Come take a look on lot 179.   

 Call Scott 505-238-7537 or 

  email slinkysinstall@msn.com 


